
Primary 16 22.5%

Intermediate 27 38%

Junior High 16 22.5%

Senior High 12 16.9%

1-4 years 10 14.1%

5-10 years 6 8.5%

11-20 years 28 39.4%

21 years or more 27 38%

71 responses
View all responses Publish analytics

Summary

At which school do you teach?

At the end of this year, how many years of teaching will you have 
completed?

22.5%

16.9%

22.5%

38%

14.1%

38%

39.4%
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Yes 55 77.5%

No 16 22.5%

Yes 54 76.1%

No 17 23.9%

Yes 51 71.8%

No 12 16.9%

Not Applicable 8 11.3%

Yes 36 50.7%

Do you feel the Title 1/early intervening literacy programs provided the 
targeted assistance the students in your classroom needed to help them 
meet grade level standards?

Do you feel the Title 1/early intervening math programs provided the 
targeted assistance the students in your classroom needed to help them 
meet grade level standards?

Is the communication between the Title 1/special teachers and classroom 
teachers effective?

Were there students who needed the services provided through the Title 
I/special literacy programs who did not receive them?

22.5%

77.5%

23.9%

76.1%

16.9%

71.8%
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No 35 49.3%

Yes 33 46.5%

No 38 53.5%

Yes 44 62%

No 27 38%

Yes 60 84.5%

No 11 15.5%

Were there students who needed the services provided through the Title 
I/special math programs who did not receive them?

The school provided several parent events throughout the school year. 
Did you attend the ones that targeted parents from your grade level?

Do you feel the District needs to hold Parent Workshops with a focus on 
parent-led topics and knowledge?

Which of the following workshops would you like to see offered for 
parents during the next school year?

49.3%

50.7%

53.5%

46.5%

38%

62%

15.5%

84.5%
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Reading 43 60.6%

Math 46 64.8%

Testing 27 38%

Orientation for parents at each grade level 39 54.9%

Parenting for specific behavior or emotional problems 39 54.9%

Parenting to support specific family types (single-parent, grandparents) 31 43.7%

Financial help for families 13 18.3%

Yes 32 45.1%

No 14 19.7%

Do Not Know 25 35.2%

Did the parents or students in your room attend the parent 
events/workshops provided throughout the school year?

If you would like to see workshops offered for parents dealing with 
specific behavior/emotional problems and/or family issues, please 
indicate specific areas.

Anger Management

0 10 20 30 40

Reading

Math

Testing

Orientation f…

Parenting for…

Parenting to…

Financial hel…

35.2%

19.7%

45.1%
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Have a licensed professional in the area of behavior to speak to parents and give 

them strategies.

I think some parents need to be taught or shown how to manage their child's 

behavior. I do not believe some parents have the ability to discipline their child 

without hitting (I do not mean spanking) or screaming at their child. They need some 

parenting classes on how to handle children and how to effectively discipline their 

children. They need to be shown different techniques to discipline their children. They 

also need to be shown how little to no discipline can effect their child's future.

-anger management -appropriate consequences -ADHD accommodations

Effective Discipline ADHD 

N/A

N\A

Grandparents who are parenting our students, basic parenting skills i.e. bedtime 

procedures, sticking to a schedule, providing structure, etc.

sdsd

Anger issues, family crisis, poverty

Some parents need to realize that their child is misbehaving and accept it!

None

n/a

ODD

Yes, that would be a good idea

ADD, ADHD, slow readers

none

ADHD organizing skills Autism Aspergers 

No comment

I would like to see workshops offered for parents dealing with student behavior 

problems in the classroom/school environment.

Parents need to be informed of resources available to help their child deal with their 

specific behavior/emotional problems and/or family issues such as web site 

information, support groups, specific skill practice for parents and students together. 

There are also other issues that many students need help with in order to be able to 

perform their academic best such as the organization of their school materials, 

keeping up with assignments, completing assignments in a timely manner, and time 

management.

anger mood swings divorce
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Yes 62 87.3%

No 9 12.7%

Respect and self-discipline are the biggest needs I see. I don't know that ANY 

workshop will fix that, but that is where we need the most help. Family dynamics 

affect school readiness Anger management

curriculum resources available to students such as text books and web sites

We need something on respect and behavior that both students and parents are 

required to attend together.

yes emotional issues

Students who disrupt the learning environment should have to attend classes.

Do you feel classroom teachers, support staff, administrators, and 
parents work together as a team to improve student performance?

List any suggestions you have which you feel will improve student 
achievement through the Title I/special literacy and math programs.

Students who need extra help need to be offered that help. 

Daily, one-on-one intervention and specialized small groups are crucial for student 

improvement.

More staff to serve more students

none 

None. 

Retain students who are not ready for the next level instead of passing them on to 

the next grade.

I would need to do more research to answer this effectively.

We need more para-professional literacy interventionists.

...

N|A

N/A

.

1

I don't know.

12.7%

87.3%
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i have none

Math interventionist should be working on same skills as what the students are doing 

in the classroom while it's being taught in the classroom.

Smaller class size for co-teach classes

Meetings throughout the year to discuss individual needs of children in interventions 

to meet a targeted growth.

Motivational speakers from the upper grades. 

More technology

More awareness and time to explain students' competencies

Time

Proper programming for intervention for reading and math need to be addressed and 

updated.

More one on one intervention or small group intervention provided per grade level

None

More teachers

More time for classroom teachers and title teachers to communicate about the needs 

of our students.

n

the math block or at least 60 minutes/days needs to be reinstated

n/a

i

The math and literacy interventionists in our building do a fantastic job. My only 

suggestion would be to possibly add another position to accommodate more 

students. 

I wish the teachers could all push in my classroom.

We need more special ed teachers to help meet each child's needs. We also need an 

intervention to help out for a little while in each classroom. 

I think that the literacy intervention for the second semester should not be based 

upon PSF. It should focus on LNF and NWF.

Informative summit about school events and student's needs.

More students should be served for math.

The students need to have access to improving their reading and writing skills 

outside of the classroom.

Title I teachers need to do activities that help the target students in their area of 

weakness USING WHAT THE CLASSROOM TEACHER IS DOING IN THE 

CLASSROOM WHILE THE STUDENT IS OUT OF THE ROOM. In this way, students 
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get extra help in a small group setting, but don't get further behind in subjects they 

will be tested on in the classroom. 

all is being done well to my knowledge 

none

I feel that more small group or one on one programs would help students.

I am a support staff teacher so I am not qualified to answer this

In my school, students only receive Title I math services two times a week. They 

need to receive services five days a week like literacy.

Student led programs for the parents (with teacher assistance) on the Math and 

Literacy we are doing in class.

I don't know, not my field of study

I don't have any suggestions at this time.

reading clubs

(not sure this fits here, but) Enrichment class that focus on a special topic e.g. alg 1, 

alg 2, writing, reading (for fun, technical topics, etc) and let students sign up for those 

classes, and possibly rotate or change ever so often. This would give students an 

opportunity to be with a teacher that can help them in an area they are struggling in 

such as math or literacy. Possibly let students have 2 different enrichments A/B, 

based on their needs. Include a basic study hall, where students can study and/or 

learn study skills.

Push in instead of pull out for services

Regularly scheduled meetings with reg. ed. and sp. ed. instructors on shared 

students.

Students with D's and F's for every marking period, year after year should have daily 

Title 1 enrichment in addition to their regular literacy and math classes.

I feel that we need more interventionists within our building.

sdsds

More time working in small groups.

Encouraging reading at home.

better communication between special ed and title 1 conferences 

It is hard as a classroom teacher to keep the Title students caught up on their work. 

They get pulled in the core of the lesson and when they come back to class they 

have missed the lesson and they do not know what is going on. I know that it is a 

time and scheduling issue. I know that the Title I teachers are working with them 

trying to get them caught up to grade level, but they are missing out on the lessons 

for the grade they are in. I wish the Title I teacher and the classroom teacher could 
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Agree 68 95.8%

Disagree 3 4.2%

collaborate together so the students would not miss as much of the lesson in the 

classroom.

Collaboration between all teachers to incorporate literacy and math in all curriculums.

Expand it to where teachers can recommend students who need specific help in 

areas. Make it so that the students can "graduate out" of the program to allow room 

to service more students. Make the criteria for students to receive help more flexible.

Having an ongoing assessment meeting with parents of students from grade K up. 

Allowing the parents to know each year what grade level their students are 

functioning and what skills they can assist with during the summer/breaks. Give them 

handouts for the particular skills to use. Not everyone has internet for home.

Title I programs need to focus on filling in gaps instead of on current grade-level 

material. 

communication between teachers and students

No suggestions

My school leadership has high expectations and standards for all 
students and teachers.

The principal of my campus promotes instructional improvement among 
school staff.

95.8%

97.2%
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Agree 69 97.2%

Disagree 2 2.8%

Agree 67 94.4%

Disagree 4 5.6%

Yes 44 62%

No 27 38%

Daily 21 29.6%

Weekly 36 50.7%

Monthly 14 19.7%

I feel my school is a safe environment for students and staff.

Do you take your class to a technology learning lab?

If so, how often does your class use technology?

94.4%

38%

62%

19.7%
50.7%

29.6%
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Agree 69 97.2%

Disagree 2 2.8%

Does your school need more technology? For example, computers, 
netbooks, chromebooks, ipads, or ipods for students to use in the 
classroom.

Please explain your response to the above statement.

More chromebooks are needed to give more frequent access.

Updated equipment

Students are exposed to technology on a daily basis

At the high school level there are not enough computer carts for the number of class 

that need and want to use them, especially chrome books. There are not enough net 

books on any given cart that can be used by a classroom of 30 students.

chromebooks for each class

ipads are needed for small group intervention with the teacher and for use in centers. 

we need access to chromebooks more than 1 or times per week and sometimes not 

at all due to testing.

Not enough computers for every classroom.

We have one set of chromebooks per 3 teachers. It is hard to assign a project or 

research when they can only work on it one time a week in class. Some of our 

students do not have a computer at home to work on it. It would be nice to have a set 

of chromebooks per class.

If we could have access to at least 12 chromebooks a day, we could expose the 

students to technology and cooperative learning daily. 

Every student in our school should have their own computer to use daily.

more chromebooks. The netbooks are no longer effective. Also, more printers. 

.

A chrome book cart for every two teachers to share would be great.

97.2%

Page 11 of 35Teacher Needs Assessment of Title I/Special Programs; Grades K-12; 2014-2015 - Goo...

9/16/2015https://docs.google.com/a/wynneschools.org/forms/d/1aKWDHmnYVzsolsx3yz7oXTl2Z...







I work with 6 kids who miss computer lab to attend. I would love to have 4 more 

computers in my room for them to work on.

I think that every classroom should have a classroom set of ipads or netbooks- 

testing is now come to online and we do not have enough computer to 

accommodate. 

Each classroom needs there own chromebooks so they have access to them 

whenever they need them.

More technology will allow teachers to do more research and for their students to 

work on implemented programs.

Our technology carts are rotated so time is limited.

Students need daily access with technology in order to increase their knowledge. 

They need their own devices to use within the classroom...not share with others...to 

get the full benefit of lessons/activities with the devices.

Every class needs computers.

Although we have come a long way, it would be nice for each classroom to have 

chrome books or Ipads available every day of the week.

Students are expected to show everything they have learned using a computer. 

Students do not know how to type well enough to type essays on the computer for 

testing. If we had computers more....they could actually do in class writing on the 

computer. We have the Chrome books one day a week minus all the testing days for 

every grade for TLI and PARCC which means we have several weeks without 

computers. 

We need more chromebooks, not only for school testing, but also because our older 

laptops are not functioning well. We do not have enough chromebooks for each 

student.

Each classroom needs its own set of chromebooks. 

I think 1-5 ipads per class would be helpful.

laptops for each department would be nice

It would be nice to have more chromebooks available per grade. I realize the 

expense is tremendous though.

We have to share chrome books. IT would be more time efficient to have a set of our 

own.

We have lots of technology, but you never can get enough

I believe every student in every general education regular class should have their 

own chromebook or netbook to work on in class. Their should be a classroom set for 

every classroom that they use during the day (with permission and if necessarily 

granted by teacher) and they check back in to the teacher at the end of the day.
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To be able to assess using technology, teachers and students need access to that 

same technology daily. There are many components to being prepared to assess 

using technology that cannot be effectively addressed through use of the technology 

one or two days a week.

None

We need more laptops, but not necessarily Chromebooks.

We get computer carts once weekly, and I would like to have them daily since all 

testing has gone computerized.

All students need more time daily on computers for individualized 

learning/intervention instruction and to become more comfortable with computing in 

general---especially since testing now requires computing skills.

i

I reach art so do not go to a lab but I use the internet on the overhead a lot to show 

artwork and art techniques on video.

It would be nice to have one cart per classroom. Students have needs of technology 

use in each subject for projects and assignments. 

Each student should have access to some form of technology on a daily basis to 

extend learning.

I only have a limited number of computers in my classroom and half of the time they 

don't work. We have to split our work time sharing computers when we could cover 

more units if we had more technology in the classroom.

WE need more technology to prepare our students for the workforce.

-Ipads would be beneficial for phonics/hands-on activities. 

I would love to have a chrombook on each desk each day!!!!!!!!!

Every classroom needs a set of chromebooks

We have 3 computers for students to use in our classroom. We have laptops for 

students to use once every 5 or 6 days, but we could use other types of technology 

also.

We need classroom computers.

I have only 3 student computers and 1 teacher computer in my room to divide among 

21 students. There is 1 cart of laptops that is divided among 10 teachers (so we get it 

1/2 the day, once a week). There is 1 cart of Chromebooks divided among 10 

teachers (we each get 3 Chromebooks each day). These kids will be expected to test 

on PARCC next year on computer. How will they be ready? The United States is 

heavily dependent upon technology and I feel that our kids are not exposed to 

enough of it at school.
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Students could utilize technology more effectively if they had more technology in their 

rooms.

With the increase of online testing, our students need to be using the chrome books 

and the online testing tools at least once weekly, throughout the year, in each of their 

core curriculum classes. Currently we do not have enough of the chrome book carts 

to use as much as they need to be used. Also, since we no longer have a learning 

lab, our school needs to provide a differentiated program such as IXL for our 

students in math and literacy.

If we truly want to move into the technology age, students should have all day access 

to electronic devices for classroom enrichment and instruction

It would be a HUGE benefit for each classroom to have their own class set of chrome 

books because the students gain so much from their ability to navigate, gain 

experience, become proficient at using the technology, for research, test taking, 

typing, etc. !!!!!!

Chromebooks, but I wish EVERY classroom had there own set!

we have greatly improved our access to technology in recent years. I guess there 

can always be room for improvement.

Laptop for teachers More Chromebooks Netbooks are not reliable

The Chromebook carts are limited in number for each building.

Not enough to go around

The primary grade students need I-pads and/or netbooks for each classroom.

We always need computers replaced

I would like to see a computer cart made available for each classroom.

Old netbooks are not reliable, everyone wants chromebooks!

We need a cart per class.

We need a class set of ipads for each class. Students only have access to computers 

once a week (this is the only time we have a 1:1 ratio). 

We have chromebook carts we share with a pod of 3, and sometimes with the entire 

school for testing TLI and PARCC. We need classroom-daily computer access. 

Computers need to be available in every classroom everyday.

We should be moving to a 1 to 1 concept.

our testing is always online and our students need more practice with the online tools 

~ also more online practice would provide differentiation to best meet students' needs

We always need to stay on the cutting edge of technology

We have limited access to a Chromebook cart (1 1/2 days per week - unless and 

until the Chromebooks are needed by another grade for TLI testing). It would be ideal 
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Daily 11 15.5%

Weekly 32 45.1%

Monthly 28 39.4%

Never: 1 13 18.3%

2 34 47.9%

Almost Daily: 3 24 33.8%

for each classroom to have its own Chromebook cart to be used daily by the 

students. 

I would like to have 6 I-pads for my students to uses to listen to recorded books daily. 

There is evidence that low language acquisition is a strong indicator of dyslexia. It is 

easy to say that all my students would benefit greatly by being read to daily. this 

would be the most classroom/student/teacher friendly way.

These are out of date, or not enough for everyone to have on a daily basis.

How often do students in your classroom use computers to complete 
assignments?

How often does your class use life-skills materials?

15.5%

39.4%

45.1%

1 2 3
0

8

16

24

32
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Never: 1 12 16.9%

2 50 70.4%

Almost Daily: 3 9 12.7%

Never: 1 28 39.4%

2 32 45.1%

Almost Daily: 3 11 15.5%

How often does your class use supplementary materials - maps, 
newspaper, etc.?

How often does your class use lab equipment, machinery, tools?

How important is homework in determining grades or evaluating 
progress for your students?

1 2 3
0
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Never: 1 13 18.3%

2 39 54.9%

Almost Daily: 3 19 26.8%

How often do your students engage in homework?

What benefits do your students gain by completing homework 
assignments?

parental involvement and reinforcement of skills learned

Some students benefit by getting some one on one instruction from someone at 

home. Time at school is limited and pacing guides do not allow for extra time spent 

on most lessons, so sometimes hw is necessary to keep up. 

practice of skills taught

Getting the extra practice.

At my age group, I am not sure that my students gain anything by completing 

homework. Those that complete their homework are the ones that do not need the 

practice. The ones that need the practice do not complete their homework most of 
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the time. I think it helps the parents feel that they are contributing to their child's 

education. It gives the parents an idea of what their child is learning. 

They can practice what we've learned in class and let me know what they can do well 

and what they need more in class help with. It also provides a chance for someone in 

their home to see what we're doing and provide their child with assistance.

Practice and review of materials covered in class.

Parents can see what their child is working on and struggling with and help them.

responsibility

they have a clue to the classwork that day

they get to practice skills that we are covering in class

It helps them review what they learned throughout the day. It helps me to see what 

they need help with.

They are able to remember what we covered in the class period, so that we can pick 

up where we left off before.

N/A

.

If it is targeted for work being done in the classroom then it is a means to reinforce 

already learned materials.

Extra practice of concepts learned in the classroom. 

-review of instruction taught at school and parental assistance. I send review 

homework twice weekly. -I give reading homework NIGHTLY

It gives them an opportunity to practice and apply their learning.

learning outside of class

My students have plenty of time to complete assignments in class, so I rarely assign 

homework.

very little 

knowledge

Extra practice is helpful, and parents are able to see what sort of work is taking place 

in the classroom.

No benefit

Helps them and the parents know what's going on in the class.

practicing increases knowledge

It ups their sight word vocabulary.

It is fundamental to review skills taught. But more than 30 minutes of homework 

compared to a hands on skill is a chore and not a review.

Improved skills, responsibility
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I do not grade homework, but those who go home and review today's assignments 

do much better than those who do not share their work with family.

independent practice and keeps parents aware of the skills we are covering in class

Extra practice of the skills taught. When you only see them 40 minutes a week, 

homework is essential

Responsibility, learning to complete work as an individual, individual thinking skills, 

reading

extra practice and spelling improvement 

I ddo not assign homework from my class.

.....

My students do not do homework.

very little because many of them do not turn in written homework

I seldom give my students homework unless it is a skill that I think they need extra 

practice. They have time in class to finish if they use their time wisely. If they do not 

get it finished in class they have to finish it for homework.

They need the extended practice and review of the skill I have taught during the 

school day. I require around 30 minutes of homework per night Mon.-Thurs. 

Review of skills taught throughout the week.

They find out where there misconceptions are so that they can ask questions to 

obtain a better understanding.

The students gain a better understanding on the skill that was taught for that day. 

Homework is also a great way to help inform parents on the skills that are being 

taught in the classroom.

Extra practice improves their understanding of the skill.

My students do not complete homework.

Homework in my class supports the topics that have been discussed in class and 

provides extended learning for my students, especially in the areas of reasoning and 

critical thinking.

It allows them more practice with the skills we have covered in class each day.

They get the remediation needed at times. The returned homework pages also let me 

see if there is true understanding. The parents also see the work they are doing in 

the classroom.

showing parents the skills they should be successful with

They learn to be responsible and accountable for their own success in academic 

endeavors. It also gives extra practice on skills that may be more difficult to master in 

the regular 50-minute period.

My students don't have homework.
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Extra practice

They are able to find their misconceptions and target where "they" need help. 

I do not give homework

Students learn responsibility and begin to take more pride in their work when they 

begin to complete homework assignments correctly. Parents are also able to keep up 

with the skills being covered in the various classes at school if they involve 

themselves in their child's homework assignments and check them for accuracy and 

completion.

My students benefit by doing homework because they get to review what was 

learned during the school day. Parents also get to see what they child is learning and 

help their child with the homework.

Responsibility and the fact that parents gather an idea of the skills we are working on 

for the week.

It involves the parent and keeps them informed of skills being taught.

More practice with the content being taught within the classroom.

Practicing skills independently away from school allows them to determine if they 

really understand the concepts or not.

Math students need practice

better understanding of subject matter and practice

extra practice

Students gain independent practice and the opportunity to share with their families 

what is being learned in the classroom.

none, I need to see them do their artwork.

--

Additional practice in new skills learned at school reinforces understanding. It also 

involves parents in what is being learned at school. 

Learning responsibility and homework is great time for parents to see what their child 

is learning in class and hopefully parents are backing that up. 

I do not assign homework. All work in my technology course is completed in class.

How often do students in your classes take quizzes or tests?
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Never: 1 9 12.7%

2 38 53.5%

Almost Daily: 3 24 33.8%

Never: 1 3 4.2%

2 22 31%

Almost Daily: 3 46 64.8%

How often do your students facilitate in the classroom?

How often do you provide small group instruction to the class?
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Never: 1 1 1.4%

2 18 25.4%

Almost Daily: 3 52 73.2%

Never: 1 0 0%

2 27 38%

Almost Daily: 3 44 62%

How often do students in your classes receive whole-group instruction?

How often do students in your classes work with a peer or partner?

How often do you provide individual instruction as the classroom 
teacher?
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Never: 1 38 53.5%

2 33 46.5%

Almost Daily: 3 0 0%

Never: 1 2 2.8%

How often do your students use community resources as guest 
speakers?

How often do you contact parents of students who are performing poorly 
or having behavior issues?
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2 63 88.7%

Almost Daily: 3 6 8.5%

Not Important: 1 6 8.5%

2 34 47.9%

Very Important: 3 31 43.7%

Not Important: 1 2 2.8%

2 19 26.8%

Very Important: 3 50 70.4%

How important is class participation in determining grades or evaluating 
progress for your students?

How important is performance relative to a set of standards in 
determining grades or evaluating progress for your students?

How important is performance in daily classwork in determining grades 
or evaluating progress for your students?
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Not Important: 1 2 2.8%

2 19 26.8%

Very Important: 3 50 70.4%

Not Important: 1 11 15.5%

2 23 32.4%

Very Important: 3 37 52.1%

How important is performance on special projects and activities in 
determining grades or evaluating progress for your students?

How important is attendance in determining grades or evaluating 
progress for your students?
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Not Important: 1 0 0%

2 18 25.4%

Very Important: 3 53 74.6%

Yes 54 76.1%

No 17 23.9%

Yes 62 87.3%

No 9 12.7%

How important are results of tests in determining grades or evaluating 
progress for your students?

During this school year have you attended an Individualized Education 
Plan (IEP) meeting about special education services for a student?

Do you feel parents/community members should be more involved in 
your school improvement plan?
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Yes 44 62%

No 27 38%

Do you feel bullying is an issue for students at your school?

What additional strategies do you feel the school district can implement 
to prevent bullying?

assemblies, workshops to students to better define the topic

Return the peer mediation program

I don't have a good answer to that question.

Zero tolerance and consistent/rigorous consequences when bullying occurs. All 

teachers, including 'special class' teachers (art, music, library, p.e., computer lab) 

should communicate this zero tolerance to students and be willing to address 

problems that occur in their classrooms. 

-workshops for parents -students who show consistent signs of bullying should have 

harsher consequences

tougher consequences 

When we have children age 5-9 who are running up and down the halls screaming 

and disrupting classes I consider this bullying. There are young children who are 

scared to death by this behavior. I know of SEVERAL students who have nervous 

stomachs directly related to this disruptive and "bullying" behavior.

Students need to understand what bullying is and ways to deal with it.

Bully Workshop for Students and Teachers

N/A

Preventative measures as well as what to do if bullying occurs.

Educating students and parents on how to recognize bullying.

Harsher punishment for teasing

12.7%

87.3%

38%

62%
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I think it is a huge problem at our school. Our school theme needs to be about 

kindness. I think we need to have lessons/videos/role plays/writing assignments on 

this issue. We spend too much time away from instruction dealing with students that 

can't get along. 

Speakers could come in to address the students in how to handle this,

....

Parents need to be involved in teaching children how to treat others fairly and kindly 

in the community.

Have a guest speaker come into the classrooms and talk to the students. Have 

parents attend meetings on bullying.

our primary kids have misused the term bullying. they think everything that is done to 

them is bullying.

Lets try a finding a really great assembly-type presentation. maybe that would get 

their attention better. I know our counselors are doing a great job, too.

Talking to grade levels

Follow through on programs that have already been presented.

take students seriously

training

I do not think any additional strategies need to be implemented. I feel the 

administrators in my school need to implement the ones we have. Bullying or for that 

matter any severe behavior should be dealt with harshly and swiftly. I do not feel that 

the administrators in my school deal with bullying or severe behavior issues 

appropriately.

Having bully officer in the building daily. Parent involvement when bullying occurs 

with consequences specifically set.

A zero tolerance on bullying.... not rewarded for bad behavior.

None

Show the outcomes of bullying!!!

Maybe the students need to have individual or small group classes about bullying for 

both the individual doing the bullying and the victim. Also more role playing so that 

maybe the students can be aware of emotions and impacts on each other they make.

Motivational speakers from the upper grades- athletes, cheerleaders, etc. 

A more appropriate, updated, and interactive program to teach social skills to prevent 

anti social behaviors is needed.

n

Teachers actions toward students can drive students interactions.

n/a
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There is bullying and it is important to stop it. I think it happens and the students 

need to report it to an adult. That is the problem...many never tell any adult.

better communication between students and adults

WE are all on board with bullying, so we must continue to be persistent!

Implement and awareness community program.

Peer mentoring would be helpful to promote wise choices among teenagers.

Free up counselors from testing inorder to help with this problem.

I do not know.

More harsh punishment....feel more comfortable with corporal punishment

More support

I honestly don't know. We talk with them, role play, have the counselors visit, etc. I 

think the parents have to take some responsibility for this and step up with 

consequences at home.

none

more parent education

no tolerance and harsher consequences. Admin handles discipline issues with very 

little consequences or will wait days after an incident before meeting with the 

student/s

Actually take care if it when it is reported.

Just to ingrain the golden rule in children. Get them to thinking that if they wouldn't 

want it to be done to them, that they shouldn't do it to others. 

Believe us and take us seriously when we report incidents

peer tutoring

Cyber-bullying is increasing rapidly, but I am not sure how the school can monitor 

and prevent what students do off campus.

Do something about it when it occurs.

counselor visiting classrooms

I don't feel there is a major problem with this

new programs 

No tolerance.

Teaching younger students what bullying is.

Bullying is not an issue at my school. Parents seem to use the word bully too much 

and inappropriately.

Assign more duty areas. The bathrooms are a focal point of disruption and it seems 

that seldom there is a person observing there.

more education for the students
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Highly Effective: 1 25 35.2%

2 41 57.7%

Not Effective: 3 5 7%

Involve parents more.

counselors need to talk to small groups or individual classes

We should have more open discussions with the students about bullying and stop it 

immediately if we see it happening. Make the students feel safe and confident to 

report to the teacher or their parents if they are being bullied.

Need to begin some kind of character education program in primary school and 

continue at each school. Students need to be taught strategies of how to deal with 

bullying and conflict.

No new strategies are needed. Just keep doing what we are doing.

--

Parents need to be made aware of what is considered to be "bullying" from the 

beginning of the year so that if their child is being bullied OR their child is the one 

doing the bullying, there won't be much shock when phone calls are made. 

Not sure

How effective are after school programs for students in the Wynne 
School District?

How effective was the 2014 summer school program for children in the 
Wynne School District?
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Yes 64 90.1%

No 7 9.9%

Math 59 83.1%

Reading/Literacy 60 84.5%

English 20 28.2%

Science 14 19.7%

History/Social Studies 4 5.6%

Writing 31 43.7%

Would you like to see a 2015 summer school program offered to students 
in the Wynne School District?

What area(s) do you feel students need the most help in?
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Other 2 2.8%

Please list any comments or suggestions.

We need help.

I think the Title ! services are so important at the primary school. we need to reach 

these kids at an early age who need help. we need more teachers!!!!!

N/A

.

Title One is very needed and give good support to our school.

Some of the survey questions are not applicable. For instance, there was not 

summer school offered for junior high students last year.

sdsd

Chronic emotional outbursts must be addressed by SOMEONE in our district...Title I, 

DHS, I don't care who. These children are completely disrupting the normal and 

productive operations of our school. Many teachers are ready to leave the profession 

I these behaviors are allowed to continue.

None

n/a

It is a travesty that our students don't know U.S capitals and states and presidents, 

global capitals and landmarks, etc. Just because we aren't tested on it, doesn't mean 

it shouldn't be in our curriculum. Sometimes good old rote memorization is the best 

thing.

none

Students in after school programs and summer programs might gain more "ground" if 

students with disruptive behavior patterns were not considered for the program or 

allowed to participate in it.

I am proud to be a teacher in this environment!!

Parents need to be given outright student expectations in academic areas as well as 

behavioral areas before school starts that way they can speak with their child and 

they will be prepared if an event arises. 

Many students' basic math skills are lacking and keeping them from transferring that 

knowledge and being able to successfully complete grade level math problems. 

Don't ask redundant questions on these surveys.

--
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Yes 14 87.5%

No 2 12.5%

Yes 13 81.3%

No 3 18.8%

Yes 14 82.4%

No 3 17.6%

Yes 14 87.5%

No 2 12.5%

The following questions are for Title I/special teachers 
only

Did you provide Individual assistance?

Did you provide Small Group assistance?

Did you provide Large Group assistance?

Did you provide Whole Group assistance?

87.5%

18.8%

81.3%

17.6%

82.4%

87.5%
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Yes 18 25.4%

No 53 74.6%

Yes 8 53.3%

No 7 46.7%

Yes 11 68.8%

No 5 31.3%

Yes 12 80%

No 3 20%

Yes 14 87.5%

Did you work in a co-teach setting?

Did you assist with Individual Testing?

Did you assist with Small Group Testing?

Did you assist with Large Group Testing?

Did you provide Modeled Instruction?

74.6%
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80%
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No 2 12.5%

Yes 3 18.8%

No 13 81.3%

Did you provide Clerical Assistance?

Number of daily responses
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